
Important Dates 
 

 
Parents Evening Appointments 

W/C Monday 17th October 

 

Year 3 Stonehenge 

Monday 17th October 

 

Tuesday 18th October 

1ST Corfe Castle 

 

Thursday 20th October 

1CB Corfe Castle 

 

Friday 21st October 

1MP Corfe Castle 

 

Friday 21st October 

Break for half term 

 

Friday 4th November 

Bonfire Night 
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Headteachers Message 
 

I would like to say a huge thank you for your generous donations for the harvest festival this week. 

In such difficult times, I was overwhelmed by the response and it just reinforces what a wonderful 

community we have. I have sorted all of the items that were brought in and we now have a well 

stocked larder of tinned, dried and long-life goods, including toiletries, that we can share with    

families in need across the year. If you require this support, please contact the pastoral team and 

they will be happy to help.  
 

You will see from the newsletter today that there is a lot in store over the weeks to come, not least 

the parent/teacher meetings next week. We are all looking forward to inviting you into school and if 

you haven't booked an appointment yet, you can still do so using the online system. Please contact 

the office if you are having any difficulties with this.  
 

Preparations are under way for our annual bonfire night, which is my absolute favourite event of 

the academic year. Those of you who have attended in previous years will attest to the quality of 

the display and this year we want as many of you to bring your friends and families along to share 

in the experience. More  details to follow shortly, but put the date in your diary and snap up your 

tickets when you can!  
 

Finally, a personal well done from me to our victorious girls football team, who last night won their 

inter-school tournament and go to the Poole finals now as champions! Our boys team came     

second so have also qualified for those finals, footballing success all round! There are pictures and 

more details over the page. Thanks to Mr Bartram for his ongoing efforts and support and to Miss 

Bentley our PE lead. Have a lovely weekend. 

  

Ross Browne Deputy Headteacher 

Bonfire Night—Friday 4th November 
 

Tickets available now via MCAS!            

Start thinking about the design of your Guys 

too... 
 

Adult—£5.00 

Child—£2.50 

Family (2 adults & 2 children) - £12.50 

Parents Evening 

Parents evening appointments begin next Monday and throughout the week. If you have not 

booked already, you can via your MCAS account. 

 

If you cannot make any of the time slots available, please contact your child’s teacher. 

Mufti Day Money 

 

Thankyou for all your     

donations on our recent 

Mufti Day. We raised 

£387.74 which will go     

towards the library. 

 

Our next Mufti day is on 
Friday 21st October which 

will be for donations for 
bonfire night. Donations 

may include bottles for both 
adult and child tombola and 

prizes for a raffle. 

Flu Vaccinations 

Flu vaccinations will be held in school on 15th and 16th November. A letter from the NHS 

been emailed to parents today with a link on how to register or opt out if you do not want it. 

 

If you have any queries you need to contact the NHS directly, not the school. 

Mrs Curtis — Update 

 
I have spoken with Mrs Curtis this week. She is 

doing well and relieved not to be living with the 

pain she has endured for so long.  

 

She is working through the early stages of rehab 

but is really missing everyone and sends her love.  



1CB   Fleur 

1MP Jacob  

1ST Jake 

2LA Laura 

2JH Kathleen 

2WS Leah 

Proud Person  14th October 2022 

 

3DG Ilja 

3FK Eli 

3JL Elsie 

4CP Missy 

4PB Lewis 

4SG Katelyn 

6MS  

6SR Poppy 

6TT Brandon 

5DP   Felicity 

5ET Alfie 

5RC Lisa 

Attendance of the Week 

3FK—96.6% 

RAC—99.1% 

6SR—98.8% 


